

Stephen Spectre

By email: fvi-request-26970-979b7be1@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Stephen

## INFORMATION REQUEST

On 24 May 2024 you asked for information about the cocktail event. Here is our response to your questions:

Please can you provide guest list for the May 10 cocktail party held at the Cargo Shed, or if you believe that breaches their privacy, can you confirm if any of these people were in attendance?

**Tim Hurdle** Jacinda Lean

The names of the attendees will not be released, for privacy reasons.

This request and the response have been considered under the LGOIMA1. Information has been withheld as follows:

The names of attendees have been withheld under section 7(2)(a) withholding is necessary to protect the privacy of natural persons including that of deceased natural persons.

If you are not happy with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

This response may be published on our website, all personal information will be removed.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact me.

Ngā mihi

Barbara Dempsey

**Acting Chief Executive Tauranga City Council** 

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987